
 
 

 
 

 

Say Farewell to the Morrows and the Blankenships 

 

Hello neighbors. We are moving. 
 
Kurt and Jackie Blankenship are moving to warmer weather and Steve and Tresa Morrow are 
moving closer to grandkids. 
 
We will truly miss you all and we have loved being part of this wonderful community. We want 
to take the opportunity to say goodbye. We will be at the Shelter Saturday, February 
12th from 1:00 pm to 3:00 pm. 
 
If you want to say goodbye drop by. Please no gifts. We have enough to move. There will be no 
food provided but if you want to bring a snack to share it is up to you. Thanks for being such 
great neighbors. 
 

God bless 
Love 

The Blankenships and the Morrows 
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